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Monday May 29, 2023

In the coming weeks we will be inviting students and parents to provide feedback on their experience of

our school using an online survey. The surveys are an important part of our whole school evaluation and

planning process.

We would like to invite you to complete the Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Partners in Learning survey. As we

value the role of parents and carers within our school community we would greatly appreciate your

feedback. The information you provide will be used to maintain our commitment to working together in

partnership to further improve student learning and wellbeing at Our Lady Queen of Peace.

The survey is now open and closes at 4:30 pm on Friday, June 23rd.

The survey is anonymous and will take approximately 20 minutes to complete. You are able to access the

parent survey on your computer or mobile device by using the URL below:

http://tellthemfromme.com/olqp2023

We appreciate your time and feedback.

Michael Hopley

Principal

mailto:OLQP@parra.catholic.edu.au
http://www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au/

